Warrington Township Historic Commission
Meeting Minutes —April 9, 2018

Attendance
Commission Members: Connie Ace — Chair, David Sharp, William Sparke, Mark Lomas, Shu-I Tu

Guests: Warrington Township Supervisors: Carol Baker — Liaison (sick leave)

Warrington Historical Society, Mary Doyle Roth - President, Donna Sempowski, Ken Samen,
Kathy Newcomb

Call to Meeting at 7:05PM by Commission Chair
Meeting Minutes

Attending WHC members approved meeting minutes of March 12, 2018.
General Business and Action ltems.

o Chair appreciated Kathy Newcomb for representing WHC to March Open Space Committee
meeting. Chair also informed attendees that BOS agreed that The Open Space Referendum
Bond funds could be used to support the renovation of Folly Road School project.
Attendees discussed possible impacts to the lease agreement with WHS and identified
projects suitable for using the funds. Chair will compile suggestions and concerns for
comments before further conversation with Township.

o Chair presented general practices on Historic Preservation easement in nearby localities.
After a lengthy discussion, Chair decided to prepare a summary for comments before
presenting a proposal to BOS.

Mr. Mark Lomas agreed to serve as WHC representative for Open Space Committee.
Meeting with Doylestown Historical Society needs to be rescheduled for 4/19 or 4/21. The
meeting may explore the possibility of forming a Central Bucks consortium of local Historic
Societies and Historic Commissions to address and promote common interests.

o Meeting attendees suggested to ask Township to move identified building materials at 2436
Street Road for WHS' 10 Folly Road school project.

o There is no change on the status of School house grant proposal to State Agency.

New Business.

o Mr. Sparke expressed interests in compiling a record of Warrington settlers from different

era who have their offspring as current Warrington residents.
Mail. Received announcements on exhibits from Mercer Museum.
The meeting adjourned at 8:45PM.

Next Meeting May 14, 2018

Shu-I Tu
Warrington Historic Commission Secretary



